
I am a retired teacher and current SMART reading volunteer in one of our local elementary schools.  More importantly, though, I am 
a grandmother of four students in Oregon schools—one child in high school, one in middle school, one in elementary school and the 
youngest in preschool.  I strongly support this bill!  My grandchildren are precious to me.  ALL children are precious and must be 
protected.   There is NO PLACE for guns in our schools.


